Community Inquiry About Playground
Safety

Date: [Insert Date]

To: [Name of the Recipient]
From: [Your Name]

[Your Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]
Email: [Your Email]

Phone: [Your Phone Number]

Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding the safety of
the playground located at [Name of the Playground/Location]. As a member of the community
and a parent, the safety of our children while they play is of utmost importance to me.

Recently, | have observed [briefly describe the specific concerns, e.g., damaged equipment,
unsafe surface, lack of supervision, etc.]. These issues could potentially pose risks to our children
and should be addressed promptly to ensure a safe play environment.

I would like to inquire what measures are currently in place to oversee the maintenance and
safety of the playground and what actions can be taken to improve the situation. Engaging with
the community on this matter would also be beneficial in finding a suitable solution.

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. | look forward to your response and to
working together to enhance the safety of our community playground.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]



